
 

 

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
 
 
 
 

  Ash Wednesday 
Say “I’m sorry” to 
someone you’ve 
hurt 

Put a quarter in 
your mite box for 
every TV in your 
home 

Put a penny in your 
mite box for every 
piece of fruit at 
home 

Donate a dime for 
every sweatshirt 
you own 

 
Be extra helpful at 
home 
 

Donate a nickel for 
every box of cereal 
in your cupboard 

Smile at everyone 
you meet today 

Put in a dollar for 
your comfy bed 

Donate a quarter 
for every faucet that 
gives you clean 
water 

Place a nickel in 
your mite box for 
every meal you ate 
today 

Put in a penny for 
every stuffed animal 
or doll you have 

Write a letter or 
card to someone 
who might be lonely 
 

Do you have a lot of 
toys? Place a dollar 
in your mite box  

Put a nickel in your 
mite box for every 
tablet, cell phone, & 
computer at home 

 
Pray for everyone 
who is lonely 

Give a dime for 
every family 
member who lives 
at home with you 

Put a nickel in your 
mite box for each 
pair of shoes you 
have 

Donate a quarter 
for every snack 
you’ve had today 

Compliment 
everyone in your 
family 
 

Do you have a best 
friend? Put fifty 
cents into your mite 
box 

Place a penny in 
your mite box for 
every book you own 

Put a quarter in 
your mite box for 
every bathroom in 
your home 

Family discussion: 
What does Lent 
mean to me? 

Give a dime for each 
jacket you own 

Put a dollar in your 
mite box if you have 
snow boots 

Take a walk; bring a 
bag to pick up litter 
as you go. 
 

Put a dime in your 
mite box for every 
chair in your home 

Put a penny in your 
mite box for every 
window 

Read about a 
favorite saint; what 
can you do to 
imitate them? 

Do you have a lot of 
clothes? Place a 
dollar in your mite 
box  

Put a nickel in your 
mite box for every 
pair of pajamas you 
have 

Do you play sports? 
Put a dollar in the 
mite box 

Cook a meal for 
your family (or be 
the chef’s assistant) 
 
 

Donate a nickel for 
every lamp in your 
home 

Family discussion: 
Are we as a family 
taking care of God’s 
creation? 

Place a penny in 
your mite box for 
every tooth you’ve 
lost 

Put a quarter in 
your mite box for 
every bedroom in 
your home 

Give a dollar if you 
have a video game 
system at home 

Place a nickel in the 
mite box for every 
pair of socks you 
have 

 
Forgive someone 
who hurt you 
 

Put a penny in the 
mite box for every 
cup your family has 

Give a dime for each 
pair of pants you 
own 

Put a dollar in your 
mite box if you have 
a swimsuit 

Make a list of all 
your blessings; 
share your list and 
give thanks 

Do you have a yard 
to play in? Put in 
fifty cents 

Put a dime into your 
mite box for every 
board game your 
family owns 

 

40 Days of Lent – Mite Box Devotional 
Reflecting on our blessings 

Donations will benefit St. John’s Outreach in Chester and Guatemala 

 


